
May 10, 2022 

 

 

To Our Valued Customer: 

 

Viking is committed to keeping you informed of challenges impacting the fire protection industry.  

 

Due to supply chain disruptions and rising costs associated with raw materials, freight and labor, Viking must 

implement an increase of 11-13% on our complete line of fire sprinklers, valves, systems and related devices 

effective July 9, 2022.  

 

To receive current pricing on these products, orders must be accepted prior to the close of business on Friday, 

July 8 and scheduled for shipment on or before Friday, August 5. 

  

This price increase does not currently affect CPVC piping products or special hazards equipment.  

 

We continue to work diligently to offset these rapidly rising costs, provide adequate notice, and improve 

delivery schedules. Your ongoing business is truly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

The Viking Corporation 


